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Annual Meeting/Save the Date 

CHOA will hold its annual meeting on September 18, 
2016 at 4 p.m. in the Sycamore Room at Savannah 
Rapids Pavilion.  A formal notice and proxy form will be 
sent out in the next few weeks.   

Volunteer  

If you are interested in helping our neighborhood by 

serving on a committee such as neighborhood events, 

neighborhood watch, etc., or serving as a board 

member, please be sure to attend the annual meeting.  

If you would like to serve, but cannot attend, please 

contact a board member.   

New Neighbors  

Please help keep the board 

informed of changes in home 

ownership.  If you have a new 

neighbor, let us know so we can 

welcome them. Email names and addresses to 

carriagehills.mail@gmail.com or contact a Board 

member when you are aware of changes.   

Mowing 

We have gotten a lot of rain this summer, and the 
grass is growing fast.  If you are having trouble keeping 
up with your mowing, please consider hiring someone 
to cut the grass for you.  Tall grass attracts nuisance 
pests such as snakes and mice.  Well-kept lawns help 
everyone maintain their property values. 

 

Fall Plant Sale  

McCorkle’s Nursery in 

Dearing will have their 

giant fall plant sale 

October 13-15th.  This 

annual sale offers some 

great bargains on plants and winter flowers.   

http://giantplantsale.com/ 

 

Pets 

The board has heard some 

concerns from homeowners 

regarding barking dogs. We 

are asking you to be 

cognizant of your dogs’ 

barking, especially in the 

evening hours. Please be respectful of your neighbors 

and bring your dogs inside when they start barking.  

Lost Pets – If you ever have an issue with a pet going 

missing, please send the board an e-mail and we will 

be happy to send out an email blast to our neighbors 

so they can be on the lookout.  

Did You Know…         

The Columbia County Sheriff’s Office will 

keep an eye on your house if you go on 

vacation.  To participate in the House Watch Program, 

contact the Columbia County Sheriff’s Office dispatch 

at 706-541-2800 at least 24 hours before your 

departure. This is a great program to help give you 

peace of mind while you are away from home.  For 

more information:  

http://www.columbiacountyso.org/divisions/patrol-

division/9-1-1/house-watch-program 
 

Contact Information  
 

E-mail:  carriagehills.mail@gmail.com 

Website:  www.CarriageHillsOwners.org 
 

Officers:    

David Quebedeaux, President – 706-373-2914 

Phil Young, Vice President – 706-860-3953 

Malcolm Eubanks, Secretary – 706-399-4682 

Wendy Flowers, Treasurer – 706-945-5913 
Philip Green, Member at Large - 706-877-2551 
 

Mailing Address: 

Carriage Hills Owners Association 

PO Box 676 

Evans, GA 30809 
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